Comment for planning application
6/2020/1088/HOUSE

Application Number 6/2020/1088/HOUSE

Location 83 Bramble Road Hatfield AL10 9SB
Proposal Erection of outbuilding
Case Officer Ms Emily Stainer

Organisation
Type of Comment Comment

Type neighbour

Comments Planning application form (section 6 - Trees) asks the applicant to declare any trees that are
within falling distance of the development. The applicant has declared none, either on the
application form nor on the drawings. As a neighbour who looks onto the site, we are aware
of 4 trees, ranging from circa 12m to 16m high on the rear boundary to 83 Bramble Road.
These can be clearly seen from satellite imagery available to the public on the internet. We
would expect that the application information submitted to date should be withdrawn and
updated to include the presence of the trees, particularly from a biodiversity perspective and
that our local area falls within the Watling Chase Community Forest initiative.
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Attachments The following files have been uploaded:

» Aerial photo showing location of mature trees in falling distance.pdf



